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HAH! WE SURE WERE WRONG!  
 
When we started Clark Neighbors Food Project four years ago, we were so sure that Neighbors would be 
our food donors that we included “Neighbors” in the name.  Never did we imagine that Neighborhood 
Coordinators would enlist friends from your book clubs, hiking groups, work teams, churches, 
mosques, and now even … a dragon boat team!!  
 
Sharon Wyle, one of our new Neighborhood Coordinators, invited her Dragon Boat Team of nearly 100 
members to commit to donating healthy foods and necessities every two months for local people in 
need, and her team said YES!  Please join us in cheering for Catch-22 Dragon Boat Team!! 
 


